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Troy Fisher, Principal

December 6, 2013
Dear Parents:

Our Crater PTO is an amazing group. They are always there to help students and staff,
run fundraisers and just be a part of the Crater community. Without the PTO Crater
wouldn’t be as exceptional as it is. We have PTO meetings on the first or second
Tuesday of the month in the library, I hope to see you all there.

At the most recent PTO meeting, parents brought to the school a concern with safety
having to do with the drop off and pick up situation at Crater. In order to increase safety
the PTO and school staff have adjusted the drop off and pickup plan. Much of it is the
same but there are a few minor changes and reminders.

On the back of this letter is a map and explination of the procedures for drop off and pick
up. We would also like to remind parents who are pulling through to drop students off
(not parking) to please remain in their vehicles and pull away as soon as the students who
are exiting have begun to walk into the building, rather than walk them in, or wait until
they are all the way in the building.

The Crater PTO and Crater Staff thank you so much for your help with this situation. If
you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact Troy Fisher

Thank you,

Antonia Crater PTO and Staff



